Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From: Arif, Syed

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 11:22 AM
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

Subject: FW: Trail Ridge Energy

From: Felton-Smith, Rita

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 10:26 AM
To: Arif, Syed

Subject: RE: Trail Ridge Energy

Syed,
Thank you for the opportunity. | think you have covered the main concerns.
. | am going to forward your email to Chris to see if he might have any questions concerning the energy portion.
Thanks.
Rita

Rita Felton-Smith

Air Permitting Engineer IV

Florida Depariment of Environmental Protection
Northeast Distiict

(904) 807- 3237
Rita.Felton-Smith@dep . state.fl.us

‘From: Arif, Syed

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 10:16 AM
To: Felton-Smith, Rita

Cc: Koerner, Jeff

Subject: Trail Ridge Energy

Rita,

I'll be issuing a RAI letter to Trail Ridge regarding their request to extend the expiration date of the PSD
permit.

Are there any issues that you might want to ask them concerning the project that you are working on
and how it ties with the Energy portion of the Landfill.

They have mentioned in the extension request that the final gas rights agreement will be finalized by
March 1, 2008. | might ask them to send me pertinent portions of the agreement relating to the working
relationship between the landfill (Waste Management) and Trail Ridge Energy. [ am hoping it will tell us
how much landfill gas they expect Waste Management to provide to them, and it couid answer your
concern of installing this new flare if all the landfill gas will be sent to Trail Ridge Energy.

Can you think of any other questions that you are interested to know about the Energy portion of the
‘project?



Thanks.

‘Syed



